
Friday 28th FebruaryWillow Class Newsletter 

Willow Class have settled back into class really well after half term! We have explored forest school and 
started doing PE outside. The children have also enjoyed printing in Art and exploring soil and plants for 

Science and Geography lessons.
Have a great weekend!

Miss Britt, Mrs Ahtty and Mrs Kam, Mrs Koralege

Messages
Well done to Siwon for 
winning our Kind award 

this week. This was 
awarded for being kind to 
friends and sharing toys.

Please can all parents send 
back PE kits. We are 
trying to do all our PE 

lessons outside this term 
so can parents please send 

in appropriate clothing!

Thank you!

Miss Britt Mrs Ahtty

Mrs Koralege


